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18th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are writing to you again as we continue in lockdown.  We hope that you and your families are well and 

keeping safe.   

 

Thank you for continuing to work so hard supporting your children at home.  From our telephone 

conversations, we know that you are all getting on well working through the Home Learning packs and 

using lots of other online resources such as BBC Bitesize and Times Tables Rockstars.  For those who 

require extra work to do, links to other resources and worksheets have now been added to the Starz 

platform in the Projects area (www.starz.org.uk).  If you have not yet logged onto this site, the 

children’s usernames and passwords are in their school reading records.  We have also emailed the 

children to let them know where to find additional work.  Once work has been completed, it is possible to 

upload copies or photographs onto Starz, if you want to.  There is lots of new work to have a look at, 

including Maths challenges, links to e-books with comprehension questions, work to do on Scratch in 

Computing and also some excellent Science challenges from James Dyson. 

 

It was fantastic to see so many of you during the Zoom story session this week.  We will now continue to 

do this on a weekly basis.  This week, we will continue to read the very entertaining book, ‘How to Be a 

Pirate’ by Cressida Cowell. 

 

We have thoroughly enjoyed hearing about the other activities the children have been engaged in. Lots 

of children are joining in with group activities through Brownies and Cubs such as camping in the garden 

or having a bonfire.  Many are baking cakes and bread. Some are learning life-skills such as riding bikes 

and tying shoe-laces!  Again, please send us pictures to help brighten up our school day.  We miss all the 

children and enjoy hearing about all the fun you and your families are having. 

 

Thank you for your continued support during this time.   Please let us know, if there is anything else we 

can help with. 

 

Take care and stay safe! 

Mrs McBeath and Miss Billimore 
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